Dear Sir or Madam,

The United Commercial Travelers (formerly Associated Canadian Travelers)
1s an international service club that has operated in Cranbrook since 1954.
You know us as the cavemen in the Sam Steele parade. Our mandate has
been to financially assist organizations that help young, handicapped and
older residents of Cranbrook, Kimberly and Creston. We tend to lean
towards those groups who are a little out of the public eye like Judo clubs,
rugby, badminton, archery, senior games, special Olympics and a senior slo-
pitch team. Among other recipients are school breakfast programs, food
banks and Cresteramics.

In May 2017 our club is hosting a Western Canadian Regional Conference
which will attract approximately seventy-five members and delegates from
Ottawa to Kelowna to our city. The theme we have chosen is LUCKY TO

BE HERE which describes Cranbrook very well.

The club would like to greet arrivals with a welcome to Cranbrook goodie
bag. There will also be a fun best ball golf tournament for about fifty golfers.

We are asking local businesses for help with donations of either prizes or
money to make this project a success. Anything your business can do will be
acknowledged in our local paper.

Thank-you for your consideration.

For further information please contact:

% Doreen Keith 250-417-4061
Richard Poelman 250-489-4987
Perry Kraft 250-426-7446



